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ADMINISTRATION 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
The Board of Education recognizes the importance of professional development opportunities for 
new and experienced administrators.  As leaders of the school system, administrators’ active 
participation in professional development provides positive role models for other staff and 
students by enacting dual roles of teacher and learner.  Formal acknowledgement of the 
importance of these reciprocal roles and responsibilities will lead to sustained professional 
growth and learning among administrative staff, which will, in turn, benefit the school 
community. 
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